The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh By-Law Number 2022-056

Being a By-Law to Fill a Vacancy in the Office of a Member of Council for Councillor Ward 1.

Whereas by reason of the election of Councillor Andrew Dowie as Member of the Legislative Assembly of Ontario, there is a vacancy in the Office of Councillor for Ward 1 in the Town of Tecumseh for the remainder of the term being November 14, 2022;

And Whereas Section 263 (1)(a) of the Municipal Act, 2001,S.O, 2001, c.25 as amended, states that if a vacancy occurs in the office of a member of council, the Municipality call fill the vacancy by appointing a person who has consented to accept the office if appointed;

And Whereas Council by resolution dated June 7, 2022, declared a vacancy in the office of Councillor.

Now Therefore the Council of The Corporation of The Town of Tecumseh enacts as follows:

1. That (Name of Candidate) is hereby appointed to fill the vacant office for the position of Councillor Ward 1 for the Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh for the remainder of the 2018 to 2022 Term of Council with said appointment to take effect immediately following the appointee taking the Declaration of Office.

Read a first, second, third time and finally passed this 26th day of July, 2022.

Gary McNamar	a, Mayor	
Jennifer Alexan	der Actina	Clerk